
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 20, 2019 
 
 
 
Subject:  Randall Boulevard and Oil Well Road Corridor Study  

Collier County Project No.: 60065 
Collier County, Florida 

 
Dear Elected Official: 

 
Collier County will hold a viable alternatives public meeting for the Randall Boulevard and 
Oil Well Road Corridor Study on Thursday, April 11, 2019, at the Peace Lutheran 
Church, 9850 Immokalee Road, Naples, FL 34120. There will be an opportunity to review 
viable alternatives and displays beginning at 5:30 p.m. followed by a formal presentation 
at 6:00 p.m. After the presentation, the open house will continue until 7:30 p.m. 
  
This public meeting is being conducted to give interested persons an opportunity to 
express their views concerning the location, conceptual design, social, economic, and 
environmental effects of the proposed improvements. A copy of the public meeting notice 
and newsletter, which includes a location map for the meeting, project limits and other 
important information, is enclosed. Similar notices have been sent to all property owners 
located within at least 300 feet of the proposed project, and other public officials, 
organizations and individual interested in the project. 
 
Collier County looks forward to keeping you informed as we progress through this 
important study. If you have any comments or questions, please contact Project Manager 
Lorraine Lantz, at 2685 S. Horseshoe Drive, Suite 103, (239) 252-5779 or 
Lorraine.Lantz@CollierCountyFL.gov. You may also visit the project website at 
http://www.colliergov.net/randalloilwell. 
 
 

      
 
Attachments: Public Meeting Notice and Newsletter#3 
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